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Oregon Nisei veterans bore an enormous burden during WWII. 

 

Japanese-Americans were horribly treated during WWII in many ways. Their 

personal property confiscated, homes and businesses lost for ever and then there 

was being interned in camps. Yet, the Nisei soldiers rose from this hate and prejudice 

to become some of the highest decorated heroes our military has ever witnessed. 

 

The State of Oregon should also remember the Tuskegee Airman of WWII in their 

'road naming protocol.'  

 

Thank-you Nisei soldiers and all members of your families as well 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-Don't forget the 'Red Tails' either. 


